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CIRCULAR TO ALL ELECTRICITY CONSUMERS

BITOU MUNICIPALITY

NOTICE NUMBER: 127/2025

Please note that Bitou Municipality is planning a power interruption on Thursday, 10 April 2025 
from 9H00 to 14H00 in the following area:

Area: Keurbooms Strand excluding Matjiesfontein

If, for any reason, the work cannot take place on the planned dates, then the date will move to
Thursday, 17 April 2025. From 09H00 to 14H00

PURPOSE:

To install a new bulk M.V Metering Unit at Plett Manor

WARNING:

Customers are advised to, at all times, treat all electrical infrastructure as live during the full 
planned shutdown period, since the power can be switched back on sooner than the anticipated 
time.

Mr VW Felton
Head of Department: Engineering Services

Customer Care: 0800 212 797 (Toll-Free)
Emergency Services: 044 533 5000
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